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Regarding a Relief Donation for the Pacific coast of Tohoku Earthquake 
 

 

 

We would like to extend our condolences to those affected by the Pacific coast 
of Tohoku Earthquake which occurred on March 11, 2011. 
  

As Meitec Corporation would like to assist in the support of rescue and recovery 
efforts in the area affected by the quake, we have today decided to make a donation 
of 100,000,000. yen. 
 

Again, we would like to send our deepest sympathy, and pray for a quick recovery 
of the affected community. 
 


